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Half-Day School for Students Dec. 18 
 

HOUSTON COUNTY, GA – Students in the Houston 
County School District will attend school for a half day 
on Friday, Dec. 18, 2020. This is the last day of the 
first semester for the 2020-2021 school year and the 
day before the holiday break for Christmas and New 
Year’s.  
 
School dismissal times are as follows: 

 Middle schools – 11:30 a.m.; 
 High schools - 12:00 p.m.; 
 Primary and elementary schools - 12:30 p.m. 

 
School will begin at the regular time that morning. 
Students will be served lunch before dismissal.  The 
after school program will not be offered on Dec. 18.  
 
For elementary and middle schools, bus route drop-off 
times will be approximately three hours earlier than 

the normal time.  For high schools, bus route drop-off times will be approximately two hours earlier 
than normal.     
 
Teachers will work a full day.  Parents with questions are encouraged to contact their school.  
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